

Fwd: Support solar!

Latersanoe

Ron Allen <rallen@utah.gov>

Mon, Jun 9, 2014 at 9:34 AM

To: PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Debra Makoff <debmakoff@hotmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jun 8, 2014 at 10:26 AM

Subject: Support solar! To: rallen@utah.gov

Dear Chairman Allen,

Utah has amazing solar resources and should be a national leader in rooftop solar, but ranks only 31st in the nation for solar homes.

Now, Rocky Mountain Power is trying to impose a solar tax that will prohibit Utah from ever being a national solar leader.

Don't penalize customers who want to generate clean solar energy. Support solar and Utah's clean energy future. Let's act in a forward thinking view rather than through greed and fear. There is plenty to go around, plenty of all. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Debra Makoff

Ron Allen, Chairman Utah Public Service Commission